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Comment on Boliden





In reference to yesterday´s article in the Swedish financial daily, Dagens Industri_8, about Trelleborg´s holding in Boliden Ltd, Kjell Nilsson, President and CEO of Trelleborg AB, has made the following statement:





Trelleborg remains supportive of Boliden and its business plan and has made no decision to divest its shareholding in the company. As previously announced, however, Trelleborg does not regard Boliden as a core asset.





-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------





For further information, please contact Lars Olof Nilsson, Senior Vice President, Treasury, phone: +46 8 440 35 02 or mobile: +46 708 55 20 13, or Trelleborg Corporate Communications Department, phone: +46 410 670 37 or 


mobile: +46 708 55 21 69.
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